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To whom it may concern,

Please find out why CNG is requesting a raise of 50% in the Basic Service Charge.  When the
raise is on the cost of gas delivered to the house we can choose to be more efficient by
insulating the house closing off unused rooms, lowering the thermostat, etc.  The Basic Service
Charge cost DID NOT go up 50%.  This is too much.  Gas has not gone up that much so they are
looking at every avenue to raise revenue for what, executive pay? 
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